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Aloha CISC commissioners,
I'm writing from Kauai, and I was unaware this commission even existed. You sure have a tall
order to fulfill for Hawaii.

The amount of blatantly visible corruption in our state legislature must be acted upon. I've
read Civil Beat articles that blow my mind.

Today I'm keeping my testimony short because I know you'll get other emails with exact
suggestions on how we can reform campaign financing.

My hope is you will enact common sense reforms that extremely limit big money in politics,
and even more impressive - ban it. When we see special interests buying our senators and
represenatives, then see them vote for bills or statutes that directly benefit that interest instead
of the common citizen - it's mind blowing. How can this possibly be OK?

Well, that's where you come in.

Please, please help Hawaii move forward instead of maintaining status quo that is keeping
citizens unheard, and large corporations and industries - that are detrimental to Hawaii's
wellbeing - with a financial seat at the table.

Mahalo for reading!

Jade Moss

5048A Kula Rd.
Kapaa, HI 96766
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